
Head Teacher Message
The children should be incredibly proud of themselves this 

week. They have demonstrated impeccable behavior in 
what has been a very busy and productive week. There 

have been a number of visitors in school; School of Noise 
were back providing fun and interactive workshops, our 

year 6 parents joined us for WW2 themed class assemblies 
and we hosted an event for all Head Teachers from across 
The Pioneer Academy. It is a joy to show off our wonderful 

school! 

Remembrance Day
Our Head Pupils, along with other Head 

pupils from across TPA, visited South 
Norwood Primary School to read a 

poem and be a part of their memorial 
service. 

At school, our children took part in a 
special remembrance day assembly, 

observed a 2 minutes silence and 
created poignant artwork to help them 

reflect and remember those we are 
thankful for.

Upcoming Dates

Tues 26th Nov - Mufti-Day -
in exchange for women’s 

gifts for the PTFA’s 
Elfridge’s Christmas Room

Weds 27th Nov – SEND 
Information morning

10am - 11am
Fri 29th Nov – Yr 4 Dress up 

day - Pharaohs

Friday 15th November 2024

Attendance
This week’s attendance figures.

Whole school attendance: 94%

Around the school in pictures

SEND Information Morning & Drop-In Sessions
Come along to the main hall on 27th November from 10-

11am to find out about our SEND support, referral processes 
& EHCP criteria.

Miss Hover will also be holding SENCO Drop-in sessions on 
9th December 9-10.20am & Tuesday 10th December 1.40-
3pm. If you think your child has SEND or you would like to 
discuss your child's current SEND with Miss Hover, please 
book one of her 20 minute appointments via our online 

booking system, here. Bookings open at 5pm today.

Class % Class %

Tower 96 Golden Gate 93

Westminster 98 Lions Gate 95

Severn 92 Manhattan 93

Clifton 94 Ikuchi 90

Jubilee 95 Anji 92

Tyne 94 Auckland 95

Amb 93 Sea Cliff 95

Anti-Bullying Week
This week has been national Anti-Bullying 
Week - the theme this year was ‘Choose 

Respect’. The children have been exploring 
ways to show kindness and respect. They 

have been thinking about their 
relationships, and knowing how to be 

positive and support each other. On Tuesday 
there were odd socks everywhere! We wore 

odd socks to celebrate that we are all 
different and unique and that is what makes 

us special!  

Welcome
I would like to say a big welcome to our new 
Family Worker, Miss Michelle Debono, who 

started with us this week!

https://edenbridge.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

